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August 29, 2023
Dear Residents of Glendale Town,
Re: Monthly Town Board Meetings and Quarterly Financial Reports

We hope this letter finds you well and thriving in our vibrant community of Glendale Town. As a
crucial part of our commitment to transparency, community engagement, and effective
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governance, we would like to inform you about two important matters regarding town affairs
and provide links to those resources that would alleviate any unnecessary concerns. We hope
this letter will help clarify a few things that have been expressed.

**Monthly Town Board Meetings:**

As you know, our monthly Glendale Town Board meetings are a vital platform for open dialogue,
decision-making, and progress in our town. These meetings are typically scheduled to take
place every third Thursday of each month, offering an opportunity for residents to voice their
opinions, share concerns, and engage in discussions that shape the future of our community.
Utah requires Glendale to post meeting agendas, 24 hours prior to the scheduled event here:

Utah Public Notice website
https://www.utah.gov/pmn/search.html

For your convenience, the Utah Public Notice website provides an email subscription option to
receive notices for future meetings straight to your email inbox.

Minutes and audio from previous meetings are also available for your review.

Please note that in certain circumstances, meeting dates might be subject to change due to
unforeseen events or holidays. We recommend that you stay informed about any updates by
checking back here at our Official Glendale Website. You can find an up-to-date schedule of
upcoming meetings, along with any relevant information including upcoming events,
announcements, newsletters, etc.

And for those who prefer not to go online, printed agendas are posted for viewing at the local
post office and at the Glendale Town Hall outside on the public notice bulletin board.

We encourage your active participation in these meetings as your input greatly contributes to
the betterment of Glendale Town.

**Quarterly Financial Reports:**

In accordance with the regulations set forth by the state of Utah, Glendale Town is required to
file financial reports on a quarterly basis. These reports provide a transparent overview of our
financial activities, ensuring accountability and responsible management of public funds. We
want to assure you that we take this responsibility seriously, as it reflects our dedication to
maintaining the trust you have placed in us.

For your convenience, the reports are available in a very user-friendly format here:


https://www.utah.gov/pmn/search.html

Transparent Utah
https://transparent.utah.gov/

Your active involvement and support contribute to the vitality and growth of Glendale Town. We
greatly appreciate your ongoing commitment to making our community a wonderful place to
live, work, and thrive.

Thank you for your attention to these matters. We look forward to seeing you at our upcoming
town board meetings and encourage you to reach out if you have any questions or concerns.

With warmest regards,
Melanie Dutson

Clerk for Glendale Town Corporation
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